MINORITY AND WOMEN'’S BUSINESS
OPPORTUNITY OFFICE

Room 101, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
Phone: 410-396-4355

Fax: 410-396-1457

CITY OF BALTIMORE

CATHERINE E. PUGH, Mayor

September 21, 2017

Honorable President and Members
of the City Council of Baltimore
Attn: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re: City Council Bill 17-0115
Dear President and City Council Members:

City Council Bill #17-0115 is for the purpose of correcting certain technical errors and omissions
in the City Code; repealing certain obsolete, obsolescent, or otherwise preempted, superseded, or
superfluous provisions; correcting, clarifying, and conforming certain language; and providing for a special
effective date. As such, the Minority and Women’s Business Opportunity Office has no objections or
comments regarding the proposed changes to Article 5, Subtitle 28.

Sincerely,
ourtney tflups, Chief
Minority & Women'’s Business Opportunity Office

CMB:smd
cc: Kyron Banks, Legislative Liaison ¢/

Andre M. Davis, Solicitor
Elena R. DiPietro, Chief Solicitor
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